
150L Transmission Line Rebuild
THANK YOU 



Follow us for updates:Please contact us for more information:
1-877-267-1453 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca

You helped us ensure that a safe and reliable 
supply of power is available for years to come

Construction is complete on the 150L Transmission 
Line Rebuild, and we want to thank you for your 
patience and understanding.

During 2025, you may still see us in the area 
completing reclamation activities and conducting 
surveys on our right-of-way.

Learn more at www.altalink.ca/projects.

AltaLink
2611 3 Avenue SE
Calgary, AB  T2A 7W7


